
 

 

 

Effective August 23, 2014 starting at 7:30PM CST, American Access will be changing its credit 

card processing service to Bank of America Merchant Services. This change will have minimal 

impact on our agents and customers and will provide a very reliable platform for all. There are a 

few things to note as we make this transition. 

 

1. The ability to accept credit card payments will be unavailable starting Saturday 

evening at 7:30 pm CST until as late as midnight. Please be aware and make sure 

customers make their payments prior to this time to avoid possible cancellation. 

2. There will be an additional verification required to enroll a customer in our 

recurring payment plan. Please read this policy to your customer and have them accept 

the policy. 

 

 

 

3. The billing address will be populated on the payment page.  

4. If you are currently using some sort of credit card swipe connected to your PC, this 

functionality will no longer be available. 

 

Questions? 

Please contact your Underwriter, Underwriting Department or  

Marketing Representative at 888-663-5443. 


